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                                                                                                                          Unwavering Commitment – Unlimited Possibilities 

 

 

February 7, 2022       

Dear Twinsburg Schools Family: 

Beginning today, it is no longer a requirement to send daily COVID-19 Reports thus, 

beginning today, I will no longer forward COVID-19 Reports to our families, but instead, 
post the daily numbers on our COVID-19 Dashboard which can be found at:  

https://www.twinsburg.k12.oh.us/2021-22Semester%202%20COVID-
19ReportingDashboard.aspx   

Parents with specific questions regarding COVID-positive cases are asked to contact their 
school principal for more information. 

Last week, the "TCSD Parent Survey: COVID-19 Protocols", was sent to our 
parents/guardians with a request for feedback so that our Board of Education (BOE) would 

understand the perspectives of our families regarding the District's COVID-19 protocols.  
Admittedly, the timeline for submission of feedback was shorter than usual.  As you know, 

we generally provide at least a week for survey submissions, however, because of the date 

of the release of new information from the Ohio Department of Health (Jan 26), the 
release of clarifying information from the Summit County Public Health Department (Jan 

28) and the date of the BOE Meeting at which an update was to be provided (Feb 2) 
parents had a short timeframe in which to submit their responses.    

Today, the survey is going to be reopened for our parents/guardians as we only received 
1040 parent responses (our District has 2678 families) and we desire more 

parents/guardians to participate so the BOE has that information to consider before 
making further decisions. Please know that your feedback is very important to us, 

however, majority opinions do not necessarily mean that will be the direction the BOE will 

take as they carefully consider procedures and protocols that keep the health and safety of 
our students and staff members as their primary focus.  If you already submitted your 

responses, you do not need to resubmit.  The survey can be accessed at:  
https://forms.gle/G9oPnL7F2SHtkuUL9 

Kindly submit your feedback by 11:59 p.m. on Sunday, February 13th. We are interested 
in hearing from our parents/guardians and staff members so that the Board fully 
understands the perspectives of those with greatest responsibility for our students. 

Sincerely, 

Kathi Powers, Superintendent 
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